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DRO / BUILDING PERMIT 
 

A SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE LAND DEVELOPMENT REGULATION ADVISORY BOARD (LDRAB) 
 

MINUTES OF THE JUNE 9, 2009 SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
 

PREPARED BY BARBARA PINKSTON-NAU, PRINCIPAL SITE PLANNER  
 

 
On Tuesday June 9, 2009, the DRO Subcommittee met at the Vista Center, Room VC-1E-60, 
at 2300 North Jog Road, West Palm Beach, Florida. The meeting convened at 11:10 am and 
was called to order by Barbara Pinkston-Nau. 
 

Attendance 
 
LDRAB Members: Raymond Puzzitiello, David Carpenter 
Industry: Perry White, Helen Cohen, Richard Caster, Rene Tercilla 
Staff:  Barbara Pinkston-Nau  
 

Minutes 
 
Barbara P. Nau handed out the final flow charts and affidavit.  The group reviewed the 
documents and did not have any comments. 
 
Barbara reviewed the accomplishments of the subcommittee. 
 
A vote was taken to forward recommendations to the full LDRAB. 
 
Barbara thanked everyone for participating.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 pm. 
 
 
 

 

 


